
School Closed: Monday, Sept 2nd

Back to School Night: Sept 26

Festival on the Hill: Oct 5th

COMMUNITY CARES

NEW BEGINNINGS

Overview of the Month

The first few weeks of school are
imperative to ensure students are
adjusting to being back in school! Our
door opens promptly at 7:45am for
breakfast. Our attendance goal for the
month of Aug/Sept is 95%

ATTENDANCE

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT
Baltimore by Baltimore: Sept 7th
from 12-8PM at the Inner Harbor
Ampitheater 
Charm City Live: Sept 21st from
12-9PM at War Memorial Plaza
Festival on the Hill: Oct 5th from
10:30-5:30pm at Bolton Street

Our community care closet is
designed to provide toiletries and
supplies to our students throughout
the school day. Please donate via our
Amazon Cart to support!

Reminders

New school year, same wonderful
community. Welcome and Welcome
Back Midtown Families, its a
pleasure having you with us. This
Newsletter is designed for parents to
have updates on community events
and resources. 

What’s New

SEPTEMBER
2024

PARENT ENGAGEMENT
Please contact
aharrell@elev8baltimore.org if
interested in joining PTO or
volunteering.
Ask your child’s teacher about their
class dojo code

NEWSLETTER

Upcoming



COMMUNITY CARES

MIDTOWN MERCH

Partnership Updates

After data collection from SY 23-24, I
have submitted another intake form
on behalf of Midtown Academy to
hopefully start our food pantry. This is
the first step of many to get pantry up
and running but we officially have the
data to back us!

MARYLAND FOOD BANK

MICA
Slated to have at least 1
Community Site Leader from MICA
to assist with our arts
programming at Midtown for the
school year. MICA will also be
using Midtown as a Day of Service
site this year.

Omega Psi Phi Fraternity Inc- Pi
Chapter’s very own Jeffrey Shorter
was appointment as the new Chief of
City School Police, effective August
26, 2024. Congratulations to Mr.
Shorter and thank you for your
support of Midtown Academy. Their
Chapter has come by our school twice
in the past two weeks with donations.
We appreciate you!

Partnership Spotlight

Our school store is available until
Sept 22nd. All items are shipped to
Midtown Academy by the beginning
of October.

School Store
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SCOUTING AMERICA
Formerly known as Boy Scouts of
America, Scouting America came to
our school last week with talks of us
beginning a scout unit for our Middle
Schoolers. Seeking the financial
support for us to get a unit of approx
20 students.

NEWSLETTER
CONTINUED...


